
 
  
 

 
 
 

District Goal:  WE empower all students to achieve post-high school success. 
 
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton School District that there will 
be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, 
national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

Business Services 
Procurement and Contracting 

16550 SW Merlo Road  
Beaverton, OR  97003 

(503) 356-4555 
 

 

September 15, 2022 
 
TO:   Proposers 
 
SUBJECT: Notice of Intent to Award 
 
The District has completed the evaluation process for Request For Proposals (RFP) 22-0006 Beaverton High 
School Commissioning Services. The District intends to award a Contract to the below Proposer, which 
scored the highest cumulative points.  

 
Notice of Intent to Award: 

Systems West Engineering, Inc. 
 
Any such award is contingent on a successful contracting process (e.g., board approval, negotiations, etc.). 
The Contract will be executed not sooner than seven days after the date of this Notice of Intent to Award.  
The Proposer named in this notice shall not to proceed with any work in relation to this project until the 
Contract has been fully executed and signed by the District. 

 
The District thanks all Proposers for their participation in this RFP process. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Peter Madaus 
Construction Purchasing Manager 
Beaverton School District 
(503) 356-4555 
contracts@beaverton.k12.or.us 
 
cc: District Representative 
 RFP File 
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